
 

Lesher Middle School prides itself on the caring community and culture we have developed with our 

staff, students and families.  Our school’s environment allows and encourages students to have a 

positive rapport with adults in the building whom they can approach and talk to when concerns arise.  

However, we recognize it’s not always possible to have a face to face conversation, so Poudre School 

District is utilizing Safe2Tell as a bystander tipline for anonymously reporting concerns.  This statewide 

service was developed specifically to encourage those with information about a possible event to report 

it.  All reports are anonymous, with the reporter’s identity protected, and each one is followed up to 

determine what action, if any, was taken. 

Calls, web and mobile app tips are answered 24/7 at two separate Colorado State Patrol communication 

centers.  Live answering points offer opportunities for two-way dialogue with trained experts, who 

document critical information in a Safe2Tell report.  All information is passed along to the local 

responders for appropriate action.  Teams at each school receive Safe2Tell reports. 

Safe2Tell encourages speaking up early, identifying concerning behaviors and situations, and recognizing 

a system of support ready to intervene and offer help.  This service raises awareness of the issues facing 

young people today and empowers them to become part of the solution.  The Safe2Tell message is one 

of hope, civic engagement, empathy and empowerment. 

Visit https://safe2tell.org/ for more details! 

https://safe2tell.org/

